
___________________________________________ ________________
■

_________________________6!Sîl ns

,

SB"McGILL UNIVERSITY 
MONTREAL.

SECRETARY AND BURSAR’S OFFICE.

APSG:C

January
Sixth
19B3.

Dear Sir Arthur:

I am in receipt of a letter from Dr. 

dated December 22nd enclosing statement of 

surpluses and deficits of Macdonald College for the 

ending June 30th,1921.

Dr. Harrison states that he has sent you 

of this statement and I am, therefore, sending you 

of the reply I have made to him.

Yours faithfully,

Harrison

the

seven years

a copy

a copy

Secretary

Sir Arthur Currie,G.C.M.0.,K.C.B., 
Principal.

Hnc.


